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Comments: Attention Ms. Jackson,

 

 Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of Midas Gold Idaho's

Comment Period. I have been closely following Midas Gold Idaho's plans since they first came into our state, in

large part because much of the proposed project will take place on public land. The more I have learned about

the project, the more excited I am about the possibilities it will bring into our state.

 

 The Stibnite Gold Project will generate significant federal, state and local taxes over the life of the project.

Estimate show the company will contribute $86 million in state taxes over two decades. According to a study

conducted in 2017, compensation on the Stibnite Gold Project would average approximately $80,000 a year

based on comparable operations in Idaho, as compared to $35,000 in the area surrounding the project currently.

The economic benefits tied in with the environmental restoration of the site provide a win-win for the citizens who

live in the surrounding communities, the state and the general population. For example, when fish are

reconnected to habitat upstream, 4.12-39 of the DEIS shows this long-term access will increase productivity and

diversity of these isolated populations.

 

 This Stibnite Gold Project is a huge opportunity for Idaho. Please permit alternative 2 and continue moving the

project forward so our citizens can reap the positive impacts.

 

 Sincerely,

 

 Name: Michael Warden


